<Date>

Ambassador Samantha Power
799 United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017
Dear Ambassador Power,
I/We write as <Chair/President/CEO> of <your organization/s> to urge the U.S. to champion the inclusion of measures to curb the tobacco related epidemic in the post-2015 development agenda and the U.S. global health agenda. 
As you know, the current Millennium Development Goals (MDGs) are set to expire in 2015 and discussions are underway on what should replace them. Health must not be left out. Tobacco use is the single most preventable cause of disease and death and the only risk factor common to the four main groups of non-communicable diseases (NCDs), which represent one of the major threats to development in this century. 
More than 25% of all deaths in the U.S. are attributable to tobacco. In addition, in the U.S., tobacco use is responsible for over $200 billion in health-related costs per year.
The post-2015 development agenda stresses the need to develop simple and affordable solutions to speed up development. A number of cost-effective solutions were proposed in a variety of recent reports and have been discussed around the world in numerous consultations, meetings, and at the United Nations. Tobacco taxation has been widely recognized as an incredibly cost-effective solution that encourages smokers to quit and prevents youth from starting to smoke. In addition, increasing tobacco taxes can directly benefit governments by increasing revenues. There are various other tobacco control measures that can curb NCDs and the tobacco epidemic including: smoke-free policies, graphic warnings, and bans on tobacco advertising, promotion and sponsorship. 
We strongly urge the U.S. government, and you personally, to promote tobacco control and the fight against NCDs during upcoming discussions on post-2015 development priorities. Our organization stands ready to work with you and the U.S. government to fight the tobacco and NCD epidemic.
Sincerely,

